
Lahaina Homeowner Recovery Program

Apply for a no-cost  property survey
Funds still available for Lahaina, Kula homeowners

to get a survey and move toward rebuilding

Lahaina and Kula homeowners: we’re making progress! Since the Maui Strong Fund 
of the Hawai‘i Community Foundation launched the No-Cost Property Survey 
program last year, 90 surveys have already been completed, with more scheduled 
to wrap up by September 2025. 

A completed property survey is required to begin the rebuilding process--but this 
is one expense that homeowners do not need to shoulder. Funds for surveys are 
still available for homes in Lahaina and Kula that were owner-occupied before the 
August 8, 2023, wildfires. This no-cost program is the first of its kind in the nation 
and may serve as a model for other disaster-affected communities. 

HCL@HawaiiCommunityLending.com
HawaiiCommunityLending
808.587.7656
HawaiiCommunityLending.com

Learn more and apply at HawaiiCommunityLending.com


